

July 6, 2017

Central Montana Prospectors Group Mr. Troy A. England and Crew 3408 2nd Ave N Great Falls MT 59401-3004

Dear Troy and Crew,

On behalf of Benefis Health System Foundation, I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to you and your crew for your in-kind contribution of coming to Camp Francis to teach campers how to pan for gold, as well as providing gravel, gold-pans and baggies for campers to take home garnet and sapphire findings. Your help reignites joy in the lives of many children and creates a healing environment.

During five days in June, campers form friendships with kids, like them, who have suffered unimaginable loss. They are surrounded by those who understand their pain and learn together to lead happy lives while always remembering their angels. Your help ensures future happiness and success of camp. Many of these children want to come back yearly and even later as volunteers to dedicate their time and provide what they were once given - a renewed outlook.

I am so grateful for your commitment to Camp Francis magic and these young lives. The laughter and tears and unexplainable fun are not soon forgotten. You really make a difference.

Please check with your tax-preparer as to the deductibility of this gift in-kind. If you would like to know more about the Foundation's programs, please feel free to call me at (406) 455-5840.

Sincerely,

Sara Branom

Development Officer

Thortage Thou - the Vido will always women bet this, it was very lind of you to take the tene to and this cool experience to camp.